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With Christ in our hearts we grow in love to help others. 

 

Dear Parents,        9th March 2017 
 
Year 6 have been invited to take part in an exciting free opportunity at Marble Hill House in 
Twickenham.  The English Heritage is planning to recreate the historic landscape of Marble Hill 
House.  To investigate these lost gardens, a team of archaeologists is arriving at Marble Hill to 
carry out a dig. 
 
On Wednesday 15th March Year 6 will be taking a tour of the dig with one of the archaeologists 
and trying some hands-on activities that an archaeologist might encounter in his/her work. 
 
On the day we will be leaving school at 12.30pm and taking the H37 to Marble Hill House.  The 
children will need to bring a packed lunch.  We will arrive back at school at approximately 
3.30pm. 
 
Please indicate below the collection arrangements for your child. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Reese 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 6 Archaeological Dig 15th March 2017 

 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………….  
 
 

 I /…………………………….. will be collecting my child at 3.30pm from school. 
 

 My child has permission to walk home alone from school at 3.30pm. 
 

 My child attends the after-school club. 
 

Emergency telephone number________________________________ 
 
I______________________am available to help on the trip. 
 

Please return this slip by Monday 13th March 
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With Christ in our hearts we grow in love to help others. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Emergency telephone number: ……………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return this slip by Monday 6th of March. 
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